
 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 

ENGINEERING SERVICES 
TO RECONSTRUCT OTTY LAKE SIDE ROAD 

 
The Corporations of Tay Valley Township and the Township of Drummond/North Elmsley are 
seeking proposals from qualified Engineering Consultants to provide professional services for 
the reconstruction of Otty Lake Side Road. 
 
Submissions will be received at the Tay Valley Township Municipal Office, at the address 
indicated below, until 1:00 p.m. local time, on Thursday, August 31st, 2017.  Submissions will 
be opened, in public, at the Municipal Office immediately following closing. 

 
A copy of the RFP can be found on either Township website at www.tayvalleytwp.ca or 
www.dnetownship.ca. 
 
For further information contact: 
Amanda Mabo, Clerk  T:  613-267-5353 Ext. 130 
Tay Valley Township  Email: clerk@tayvalleytwp.ca 
217 Harper Road  www.tayvalleytwp.ca 
Perth, Ontario    K7H 3C6 
 


